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New Pastures Primary has places available for the Nursery in September. 

We are pleased to announce that from September 2024, we can now offer parents 15 
hour as the universal offer or up to 30 hours for working parents.  

Our nursery is run by caring and dedicated professionals with a wealth of experience.  

In our latest OFSTED inspection Early Years/Foundation Stage acquired a ‘Good’ 
grading.  

Our provision is well resourced with many exciting, fun and educational experiences on 
offer, including baking every Friday.  Nursery children join our Reception children every 
Thursday morning for outdoor day in which the children can experience a variety of 
activities including gardening, the mud kitchen, climbing on the trim trail and a small 
wooded area. This enables the children to socialize as well as increase their 
independence.  

If you would like any more information, or you know parents who might be interested 
please come along to our Nursery open day on Monday 1st July 2pm-3pm for a play and 
information session. 

Mrs Haycock - Foundation Stage leader   Tel : 01709 583271 

 


